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Our School Attendance target is 97%
Attendance for last 4 weeks is 97.3%

Our school is part of the North East
Creativity Collaboratives network. As part
of our work with them we are thinking
about what makes us Creative. One of the
things is being curious and wondering. In
school we encourage children to ask
questions and wonder why? Class 2 have
been learning about Islam and wondering
why Muslims fast at Ramadan. Class 1 have
been wondering why Scott chose to go to
the South Pole.

Class 1

I wonder...

Mrs Ewen writes: This month the children in Class 1 have been
busy bees working super hard! In maths, reception have been
developing their understanding of ways to make numbers up to 7,
Year 1 have been learning about the place value of numbers up to
50 and Year 2 have started looking at a range of measurements
and the units we use. They have all been producing some
fantastic writing, which I'm sure you'll have noticed when you
looked through their books at Parents' Evening. We are enjoying
spotting the signs of spring during our science lessons and the
children have shown a great interest in the adventures of Captain
Scott and his journey to the South Pole. We have created
awesome fridge magnets and also enjoyed a trip out to a multi-
skills event held at Otterburn Primary school. Great work Class 1!



Singing Club is every Monday. PE club is every Wednesday. Forest
CSchool is on alternate Fridays. The next Forest School is on
Friday 26th April
Swimming will be on every Tuesday for 10 weeks, starting 16th April
16.5.24 Whole school trip to VARC
6.6.24 Whole school trip to St Mary’s Lighthouse
10.6.24 Whole school trip to Simonburn for Fragile Earth Project
17.6.24 Fathers’ Day lunch in school

Hot weather is coming! Of course we all are
ready to get vacation on Summer Holiday!
There are plenty activities and places that
we want to do right? It’s your time to
refresh your mind and body. Summer
Holiday will starts 2 weeks again, so
prepare yourself! See ya! 

Class 2

Diary Dates 

Mrs Johnston writes; In Class 2, we love
reading! We've been reading Shakespeare's
Macbeth and have begun to think about
setting the scene to turn the narrative of
Macbeth into a playscript using adventurous
vocabulary. We loved working together using
evidence from the book to give reasons for
our ideas, eg. 'Dark clouds stormed over the
castle' and 'Torches cast shadows on the
walls'. We're also well-absorbed in our new
reading comprehension book, 'The Worries'.

We LOVED welcoming Mums and others who ‘mother us’ into school for
a special lunch this month. We will be running a similar event for
Fathers’ Day so watch this space! We are also planning a school trip to
St Mary’s Lighthouse on June 6th and would love our families to join us.


